
Crusader Connections
Father Andrew White S.J. School Newsletter

Sept. 29, 2020
“Let us not love with 

words or speech, but with 
actions and in truth.”

~1 John 3:18

Important Dates
September 30: Progress Reports 
Posted on Parent PlusPortals

October 6: St. Aloysius 
Confirmation (7pm)

October 7: School Picture Day

October 10: Kid’s Fishing Derby 
(9-11am or 2-4pm)

October 13: SMR Virtual 
Presentation for Grades 7 & 8

October 14: Early Dismissal 
(12:30pm)

October 16: FAW Crusader 
Cup Golf Tournament

October 28: End of 1st Quarter

October 30: No School for 
Students
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Crab Feast Virtual Raffle: 
Congratulations to the 3 winners of 
our Virtual Crab Feast hosted by 
Crabknockers in Leonardtown: 
Carmel Chick, Karen Farr and Kara 
Lynch. Thanks to everyone who 
played and supported our school! 
We encourage you to visit 
Crabknockers when purchasing 
local crabs!

FAW Crusader Cup: It’s hard to believe we 
are in our 11th year of FAW's Famous Golf 
Tournaments. Please join us Friday, October 
16th at Breton Bay Golf & Country Club for 
a guaranteed good time -- no matter what 
golf game you bring!! Our sponsors and 
golfers are the best. We greatly appreciate 
your continued support. 

FAW Crusader Cup Committee: If you like to pound the pavement 
with a mask on and sign up sponsors and golfers, you are exactly what 
we need!! Due to Covid, our golf committee meetings will be 
virtual/google hangouts this season. Please sign up with Dawn Carroll 
at dawn@teamcarroll.com

Find details on how to sponsor or register to play here: 
http://fatherandrewwhite.org/crusader-cup-golf-tournament/

FAW Crusader Cup Day of Event Volunteers: If you are interested in 
volunteering, we need help with set-up, taking care of golfers (feeding 
them and keeping them hydrated) and clean up. Please sign up with 
Sara Pilkerton at pilkertonfamily04@gmail.com. Thank you!! 

http://fatherandrewwhite.org/crusader-cup-golf-tournament/


School Hours

8:20am - 2:25pm
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Thank you to Melissa Barrick who led our Crab Feast Raffle fundraiser. 
We had a total of over $1,000  in ticket sales thanks to your support. We 
also thank Crabknockers for their generous donation. 

We are still looking for lunch volunteers! 

Email fawhotlunch@gmail.com about volunteering 
in the FAW kitchen with Mrs. Rutherford preparing 
hot lunch. Even if you can volunteer for an hour, 
your time is very much needed and appreciated. 

Used Uniforms: Did you know FAW volunteers maintain an inventory of 
gently used uniforms? Uniforms are free and available in sizes ranging 
from youth 4 through adult sizes. Please email Sheli Laney at
sheli.laney@live.com with your uniform needs.  Consider donating 
uniforms too!

As the weather gets 
cooler, please 
remember that 

students are 
expected to remain 
in compliance with 
our uniform policy 

during the day. FAW 
Spirit Wear hoodies 
are only to be worn 
in the building on PE 

days. 

Playground Volunteers:

If you are available, 
please consider signing 
up. Your child will love 

to have you here!! 
Access the sign-up 

here.

We celebrated our 2020 FAW Virtual 
Grandparent’s Day last Thursday. Each 
class created a special message for our 
beloved grandparents.  Please check this 
webpage for all the details: 

http://fatherandrewwhite.org/grandparents. 
A special thank you goes to our Grandparents’ Day 
Committee, Mrs. Leake and Mrs. Schmidt. 

Thank 
you!

Fishing Derby - New this year!! This 
organized competition for anglers 
will include a series of events at 
Gilbert Run Park. Volunteers are 
needed to help plan, coordinate 
and run the day's events. Contact 
Rachel to volunteer or compete!

Picture Day is Coming! Individual school pictures will be taken 
Wednesday, October 7th.  More information will be sent home soon. 
You may order online at mylifetouch.com using the Picture Day ID: 
EVTZDHRKG. Children do not have to wear their uniforms for their 
pictures, but dress must meet the appropriate Tag Day standards. 

mailto:fawhotlunch@gmail.com
mailto:sheli.laney@live.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BcnqW06mHkFj6s2tLRD-iI5fpL3B2qEmOBY6kEq_ZD0/edit?usp=sharing
http://fatherandrewwhite.org/grandparents
mailto:%20rrhrussell@hotmail.com
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Progress Reports: Mid-quarter progress reports for students in grades 4-8 
will be posted on Parent PlusPortals this Wednesday, September 30th. 
Please login to check your child’s progress. If you need your login 
information resent to you, please contact Mrs. Greer at 
fawscomputer@fatherandrewwhite.org. If you have any questions, 
please contact your child’s teacher.

SCRIP Gift Card Fundraiser: New to our SCRIP gift 
card program?  Feel free to contact Karen Farr, 
aka "the SCRIP lady."   You can reach her by e-mail 
at faw.scrip@gmail.com or by phone or text at 240-
298-3520.  We carry SCRIP gift cards for all kinds of 
merchants from grocery stores and restaurants to 
clothing stores, airlines and hotels!

“With the eyes of faith, we can see the light which the Holy 
Spirit always radiates in the midst of darkness.”

~ Pope Francis

Parent Portal: All new families should have 
received an e-mail with instructions to log in to 
PlusPortals to view student progress/grades 
and other school information. If you have any 
questions about the Portal or did not receive 
your login information, please contact Mrs. 
Greer at fawscomputer@fatherandrewwhite.org. 
Please note: No scores will be posted for 
students in grades PK-3. Please check your 
child’s folder for returned work with 
marks/teacher feedback.

If you have volunteered your time to the school 
and need to report your hours to meet your 
service contract requirements, please record 
your hours via this online form. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbfTixFZQZ0qpXq1_BM7lmCXIpZ2vTsXGAIWRWW38jGf_5XQ/viewform
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Weekly Reminders:

❏ Sign up to play golf in our Crusader Cup

❏ Register for our Kid’s Fishing Derby

❏ Complete Volunteer Opportunity Form

❏ Volunteer for Hot Lunch and Playground Monitor

❏ Donate Used Uniforms

❏ Order SCRIP online

❏ Submit Volunteer Hours

Handbook Highlight: 

“Warm weather uniforms are in effect until the end of October.

warm weather uniforms: August - October 

cold weather uniforms: November - March 

warm weather uniforms: April - June”

Volunteer Form: We encourage all 
our families to complete the online 
volunteer opportunity form to learn 
more about and show your interest 
for our events this year. We are 
looking for 100% participation in 
completing this form. Logon today! 
https://forms.gle/xJBAiyEF54tVNA8a7

FAW Spirit Stickers: Show your school pride 
by purchasing stickers to adorn your water 
bottles, notebooks, personal electronics 
and more! Stickers cost $4 each. Check 
out the attached flyer for more details.

Save the Date Fishin’ for Tuition Rockfish Tournament Nov. 21/22Details coming soon...

Be on the lookout 
for an email 
regarding our FAW 
online fundraiser. 

https://forms.gle/xJBAiyEF54tVNA8a7
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